MOUNT LITERA ZEE SCHOOL — GOA

Date: 11.10.2024

CIRCULAR NO: 80/2024 —2025

Dear Parents,
Greetings from Mount Litera Zee School, Goa.

“ May the festival of Nawwatri brighten your days

wnd fill youn Uife with boue, joy and spiitual grouwth...!|  E=4e2
Kindly note glat we are celebrating Navratri - ‘The Great Dandiya Utsav 2024’ on
Monday, 14" October 2024 in school, in the evening from 4:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Please carry the Dandiya Entry Pass/Coupon along with you. Wish you all “Happy
Navratri 2024”.

Note: 1) Parents can buy the Dandiya Entry Pass at the gate.
2) Parents to prefer carpooling in order to reduce the traffic congestion.

3) Bus service will be available for the students and also for the parents.




